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ADVISORY BULLETIN #73 
 

New CRIB Email Address for Stakeholder Correspondence 
 
 In order to facilitate communication during the coronavirus pandemic, the Rating Bureau has 
created a new email address (RemoteCRIB@njcrib.com) that members, employees, employers, agents, 
and all stakeholders may use to contact NJCRIB in lieu of regular USPS mail or phone calls.  This email 
will be temporary, can be used for any type of question you may have, and is intended to provide a 
timelier response while the Bureau’s offices are closed. 
 
 In addition, all online products and services remain available, including the Workers 
Compensation Inquiry Portal through which Class, Audit, and Single Entity Ownership Submissions can 
also be sent.  
 
 We encourage all stakeholders to use the new email address. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Robert J. Eichler, WCP  
  Director of Technology and Operations Services 
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